At its November 18 and 19, 2021 meeting, the Council of the Section of Legal Education and Admission
to the Bar of the American Bar Association approved an extended variance from ABA Standards
105(a)(12) and 311(e), which related to distance-education courses and programs, for the spring 2022
semester. The variance “applies only to courses required to be offered by distance education due to
conditions of the COVID-19 pandemic” and “may terminate” if “the COVID-19 pandemic subside[s]
prior to the start of the spring 2022 semester.” The Law School intends to implement this variance in
compliance with existing and any future policies of the Law School, University, and Board of Regents. At
this time, we do not expect our delivery of our program of legal education to vary materially from the fall
2021 semester.



